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                               Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs  

   
 

 

 

December 15, 2022 

  

 

RE: Returning Students 

 

Dear Returning Students, 

 

We are looking forward to your return for the Spring 2023 semester. Classes are scheduled to 

begin on Thursday, January 19, 2023. With you in mind, we have planned various engaging 

academic and social programs. Please note that Returning Students are to report as follows: 

 

All returning campus residents may enter the residence halls on Sunday, January 14, 2023 

beginning at 10:00 a.m. (CST). All returning students new to the residence halls must have 

already paid the housing fee of $300.00. Students returning without verification that the 

housing fee has been paid will be required to submit a Money Order for the $300.00 prior to 

being assigned a room; financial aid should have been completed.  

 

Registration for classes will begin on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. (CST), in the 

Student Connector: 

 

o Registration Fee-$150.00 (Fee is required for all students new to the campus and 

those that were not registered during the Fall 2022 semester). 

 

o Housing Fee-$300.00 (Residence Halls are filling up fast so get your fee in to 

reserve your room). All residence halls open, on Sunday, January 14, 2023. 

 
All non-campus residents will report on Tuesday, January 17, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. (CST), to the 

Student Connector, to begin the registration process. Registration is completed with the issuance 

of a 2023 Spring ID Card. Please note that classes will begin at 8:00am, Thursday, January 19, 

2023. *All students must present a valid Spring 2023 Texas College Identification Card to 

begin classes.  

 

As the College seeks to maintain a safe and healthy environment for all, wearing a mask on 

campus and COVID-19 testing weekly is required for all students, faculty and staff. 

Additionally, all students seeking to move into on campus housing must submit proof of a 

negative COVID-19 test taken within 24 hours prior to arriving at the College. Any student 

without proof of a negative test will be tested upon entering the campus and prior to being 

permitted to register or move into the housing facilities. If arriving after business hours, students 

must have proof of a negative test taken within 24 hours.  
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I hope the information provided will be helpful as you make preparations to attend the 2023 

Spring semester.  For your information, included is a copy of the 2023 Spring Academic 

Calendar for your use. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to 

contact this office at 903-593-8311 ext. 2267.  

 

Best wishes on your academic success and good luck on achieving your educational goals! 
 

 Sincerely,  

  

  

 Cynthia M. Marshall-Biggins, Ed.D 

 Vice President for Student Affairs 


